
A Wonderful Trip 

                                      By Chu Pak Ting, Winson 

Dear Uncle John,  

       How are you? I’m glad to know that you will visit Hong 

Kong next week. There are many beautiful places in Hong Kong. I 

would like to take you to the Peak and Sai Kung. The Peak is on 

Hong Kong Island. We will take the Peak tram to the Peak. Sai 

Kung is in Kowloon. 

       First we will look at the beautiful view of Hong Kong. Then 

we will take some photos of the view. There is a big shopping mall 

on the Peak so we can go shopping there. You can buy some 

souvenirs for your friends.  

      After that we will go to Sai Kung. First we will go hiking and 

breathe the fresh air. Then we can choose the fresh seafood and 

enjoy the cooked seafood at any of the restaurants in Sai Kung.  

     I hope you will enjoy the tour.  

                                         Best wishes,  

                                         Winson  


